Kennett, Bonnie

From: Katherine Huij 522" Personal and Confidential
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 8:54 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: 976 West 52nd Ave and 6822-6868 Oak St

To whom it may concern,

I strongly oppose the zone changing from one-family-dwelling to multiple dwelling in the listed location: 976
West 52nd Avenue and 6822-6868 Oak Street. As a family who lived more than 10 years in this
neighbourhood, it is a quiet, less population and traffic location. Since there are lots of apartments or
townhouses were built in Marpole location, I strongly oppose the change of zoning happen in South Granville
location. Besides, | have a big concern in parking, this would highly affect our local parking from the sudden
increase of population from the rowhouses or townhouses.

Thanks for your kind attention!

Yours sincerely,
Kat





